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7th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Robinwood 2024 Meeting 
 

Our Robinwood residential visit will take place this year on 1st, 2nd and 3rd July. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for our children to achieve fantastic things. The exciting activities offer 
challenge, develop teamwork and stimulate the imagination. This is a chance for our children to 
make lifelong memories with their peers. 
 
There will be a meeting in school on Monday 11th March at 3:30pm to share information about 
the visit to Robinwood. If you are unable to attend, the slides will be shared on the school 
website after the meeting has taken place. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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